Dr L Wood CCSR

C3



**Chairman of Council** 

Max Taylor

Please reply to: Centaur Place Foxburrow Hill Bramley Guildford, Surrey GU5 0BU

maxtaylor@btopenworld.com

## Dear Dr Wood

At its meeting on 21 July 2011, the University Council was delighted to learn that you were shortlisted for the Sir Arthur Clarke award for achievement in space research.

I have great pleasure in conveying Council's congratulations to you on this notable achievement.

Yours sincerely

Max Taylor Chair of Council

